

Councillor Frances Nunziata

Toronto City Council Ward 11 York South-Weston City Hall 100 Queen Street West SuiteC49 Toronto, ON Canada M5H 2N2 Telephone: (416) 392-4091/92/93 Fax: (416) 392-4118 www.city.toronto.com

November 03, 2005

Mr. Mike Sullivan, Chair Weston Community Coalition 72 Church Street Toronto, Ontario M5C 2G1

Dear Mike,

I am writing you as the Councillor for Ward 11, York South-Weston in the City of Toronto, that I clearly and unequivocally support the implementation of a true Rapid Transit connection between Union Station and Lester B. Pearson International Airport.

I will assist the Weston Community Coalition in whatever way I can to make this project proposal a reality. Also, I will speak with my fellow Councillors in the West District to possibly move a motion in support of a subway through Weston to the airport.

I am always available to discuss this project further with the Weston Community Coalition. I may be reached at 416.392.4091 or at councillor_nunziata@toronto.ca.

Sincerely,

Councillor Frances Nunziata

Chair, Etobicoke-York Community Council

Ward 11

York South-Weston